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39 NORTH TENTH STREET 

ALLENTOWN, PA. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. #2, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Radio Friend: 

We have received your letter of verification and 

want to thank you for the interesting report. 

Having checked the report with our Station Log we 

find the information to be exact in every detail and we 

want you to know that we value it very highly. 

Enclosed you will find our Station Stamp which we 

believe will be a welcome addition to your files. 

Wishing you much success in all of your efforts, 

we remain 

Yours for better broadcasting, 

LFHIGH VALLEY BROADCASTING SERVICE 

GEORGE Y. SNYDER 

GYS:BW Director of Programs 
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